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The 4th quarter 2012 issues/programs list and the commercial limits certificate were 

uploaded on January 28, 2013, and February 1, 2013, respectively. 

Due to a misunderstanding, the station uploaded copies of its repacking-related MVPD 

notices and notices to medical facilities in advance of its transition but did not timely upload its 

certification regarding repacking-related viewer notifications. The station timely provided all 

required notices to viewers for 30 days in advance of its transition, and it uploaded the relevant 

certification promptly upon discovering the issue. 

The station’s policy and practice is to update its political file within 24 hours of the 

acceptance, rejection or alteration of a relevant order, absent unusual circumstances. In August 

2019, after the employee previously responsible for uploading material to the political file had 

resigned, the station determined that some uploads of documentation for some orders placed in 

June and July 2019 had not adhered to this policy.  

The employee currently responsible for uploading material to the political file was hired in 

September of 2019 and underwent full training to ensure all rules and station policies regarding 

maintenance of the political file were clearly understood. Additionally, the station instituted a 

quarterly review process during which management goes over all rules and verifies that procedures 

are being followed. 

 


